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Wednesday 12th June 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Conduct on School Premises 

 
It is vitally important that we set high expectations to the children of 

how to behave and I would really like us to work together in improving 
conduct when you and your children are on the school site or in the 

vicinity. Ultimately, we want the absolute best for your children, we are 
a proud school. 
 

On behalf of the Governing Body and Reach2 Academy Trust we 
encourage positive and calm communication between all members of the 

school community and its stakeholders. We are writing with a polite 
reminder, that we at Northfield St Nicholas take a zero tolerance stance 

against inappropriate verbal and non-verbal conduct on site. This 
includes swearing and abusive language, shouting, not maintaining safe 

distances and spaces, using negative or offensive body language and 
inappropriate tone and conduct towards adults and children. 

 
Please support us by showing the children we have respect for ourselves 

and each other. This will re-enforce the fact that through effective 
modelling, the children learn how to behave and conduct themselves; 
ultimately this means that the Academy will not have to enforce the 

policy on conduct. 
 

Thank you for your continued support with making Northfield a safer 
place; together we raise standards! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs T. Freeman 
Deputy Headteacher 
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